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Mr. Robert J. Jateff 
918 ½ West A St. 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 

Dear Robert: 

• 
13 April 1977 

The Technical Board of the Wilderness Research Center has decided 
that we will not be able to fund your proposal, "Growth and Pop­
ulation Densities of Two Sympatric Trouts, Big Creek, Idaho Primitive 
Area". There were several good proposals and unfortunately not 
sufficient funds to finance all projects. 

We appreciate your effort in writing the proposal and would invite 
you to submit again next year. 
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Sincerely, 

John H. Ehrenreich 
Dean 
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